
 

 

WHO WE ARE 

 

South Atlantic Landscape Conservation 

Cooperative 

The South Atlantic Landscape Conservation Cooperative 

(LCC) is a partnership of federal, state, nonprofit, and 

private organizations dedicated to conserving a landscape 

capable of sustaining the nation’s natural and cultural 

resources for current and future generations.  

How We’re Funded 

The South Atlantic LCC receives a majority of its funding 

from the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service.  The National Park 

Service provides additional staff capacity, and the North 

Carolina Wildlife Resources Commission donates office 

space. 

IN OUR PARTNERS ’ WORDS 

I see the South Atlantic LCC filling 

a critical coordination role to 

leverage existing work and develop 

science based projects and 

communication efforts that 

support landscape level 

conservation.”  

—BETH STYS, STEERING COMMITTEE CHAIR, FLORIDA FISH 

AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

KEY PARTNERS  

 

  

 SCIENCE-DRIVEN RESULTS  

Conservation Blueprint 1.0  

 

Earlier this year, the South Atlantic LCC released Version 

1.0 of the Conservation Blueprint, a living plan describing 

the places and actions needed to meet shared 

conservation objectives in the face of future change. 

» More than 300 people from 83 organizations actively 

participated in developing Blueprint 1.0 

» The release of more data-driven Blueprint 2.0 is 

scheduled for June 2015 

Partners have used the Blueprint to guide conservation 

action, such as the project leader for the Francis Marion 

National Forest Plan revision and a senior U.S. Fish & 

Wildlife Service biologist reviewing a National Coastal 

Wetlands Grant Program application. LCC staff continue 

to engage other potential Blueprint users, supporting 

delivery of National Bobwhite Conservation Initiative 

quail focus areas in South Carolina and helping the South 

Atlantic Fishery Management Council implement 

ecosystem-based management. 

MORE INFORMATION  

Additional information can be found online at 

<http://www.southatlanticlcc.org/>. 

Contact: Hilary Morris, Blueprint User Support and 

Communications, hilary_morris@fws.gov 

 

http://data.southatlanticlcc.org/ConservationActionsHandoutforBlueprintworkshop.pdf
http://www.southatlanticlcc.org/

